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January 16, 2020 CPRM Committee  
 
 
The Attached letter addresses the Martha Street Resident’s Concerns regarding the 
“New Village Square Precinct”. 
  
The overall concept is very desirable, in that, the New Village Square Precinct provides 
an ideal transition from the North and the East communities into the core of the City and 
its amenities including Spencer Smith Park. 
 
The notion of maintaining a village like character on South Martha and Pine St Corridor 
leading into the Village Square area appears to be totally lost due to the maximum 
height allowance in the New Precinct. Allowing an 11 storeys maximum designation for 
2085 Pine St which is, located in the center of the Precinct and surrounded with 3 storey 
townhouses with the 3 storey Village Square on the other, defeats the ambition of the 
transitioning. The 11 Storeys is completely out of character with the New Precinct. 
  
What is most disheartening, is that the 2085 Pine St property is currently zoned for 3 
storeys DRM which eventually was approved with special exemptions to allow 5 storey 
maximum after an extensive 5-year process that was initiated 7 years ago.  
 
Why didn’t the City representatives that created the New Village Square Precinct 
designate the already approved 5 storeys for 2085 Pine? 
  
What is very discouraging as well as quite insightful, is that the designated 11 storeys at 
2085 Pine in the New Village Square Precinct coincidently matches the current 2085 
Pine Application recently submitted for an 11 Storey structure. It appears that the New 
Precinct proposal is in support of the developer application over the local residents and 
the previous City’s approval. 
  
Knowing the history, why is the City now appearing to be moving away from the 5 storey 
maximum it previously approved?   
  
The 5 Storey approval and its design along with the Historic Heritage Home Nelson 
Ogg-Jabez Clark House built in 1847 on the site would be ideally suited in the New 
Village Square Precinct  
 
Hopefully, a City representative will contact us in order to set up a meeting where there 
will be a response to our concerns and questions. 
 
Please see our recommendation in the attached letter. 
 
Please attach this recommendation to two Files namely; 

1. Official Plan Recommended Land Use  



2. 2085 Pine St 11 Storey Application Files:  
505-03/19 & 520-06/19 -Previous File No 520-05/15 (PB-02/17) Approval -

October 2017 -5 Storeys 
 
Sincerely  
Gary Care 
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